
Sierra Photography Studios 
Visit Your Special Senior Portrait Website at BHS2024.NET 

P.O. Box 1388, Ridgecrest, CA 93556  
Email: info@sierraphotographystudios.com Phone 760-446-4002 (voice message only) 

 
Dear Parents of BHS Seniors, 
 
Congratulations on reaching this important milestone in your life. Your senior yearbook portrait is the final, and 
most important school portrait. It will appear over and over again in your life and for many, it is one of the few 
times you will have the opportunity to have a professional retouched formal portrait created. This wonderful 
opportunity is provided to you at no cost or obligation to buy anything.  
 
Your senior yearbook portrait date and time has been scheduled between October 19-21.  You can view 

or download your scheduled date and time on our special website: BHS2024.NET. If your assigned 

appointment time does not work because of school sports, work, or other commitments, please contact the 
studio to re-schedule your appointment for another one of our photography days or the “final make-up picture 
day”, the afternoon of Friday, October 27. Please do not call the school with senior portrait questions, 
email or leave a message with us. 
 
On the day of your session, each senior will be given time to prepare to be photographed. For all the seniors 
will look their very best in the yearbook, some special clothing items are provided for your use during the 
session. Girls will wear a formal top (wrap or drape). Boys will wear tuxedo shirts, ties, and jackets. As an 
alternative, girls may bring their own solid black sweater or solid black blouse with no print or pattern and boys 
may wear their own white dress shirt and solid black tie.  Boys may also use their own solid black sport coat, 
suit jacket, or the provided tuxedo jacket. 
 
What to bring and wear to your appointment:  Boys must bring, or wear, a plain white t-shirt to wear under 
the tuxedo shirt and jacket.  Girls must wear a blouse that can be pulled off the shoulders, or bring an off the 
shoulder top, or tube top they can change into to be worn comfortably under the provided formal top. Please 
bring your own hair comb or brush. We cannot provide these items. It is very important you smooth and 
arrange our own hair. We cannot retouch stray or flyaway hair. Portraits will be taken in room J-3. 
 
During the portrait session, eight to ten poses will be taken. A few days after your portrait session, you will 

be able to view your images and select your yearbook pose online by visiting BHS2024.NET. If you don’t 

have access to the Internet, we can arrange to mail proof images and order from to you so you can mail in your 
yearbook pose selection. If we do not receive your selection by the deadline, our staff will carefully choose the 
best pose and deliver your retouched image to the yearbook. You have the opportunity to order beautifully 
retouched portrait print packages and retouched digital image files from these images.  
 
Please take a few moments to mark your calendar with the date and time of your senior portrait photography 
session. If you would like a wider selection of poses and clothing choices, we also offer deluxe studio and 
location portrait sessions that can be scheduled at your convenience. If you have any questions, please visit 

our special website at BHS2024.NET for all the details!  

 
Best regards, 
Donna Hocker, Studio Manager 

 
Keep this as a reminder of your portrait appointment. 

All Portraits are being taken at Burroughs High School, in Room J-3. Signs will  be posted to 
help direct you to that location. 

Write In Your Senior Yearbook Portrait Session Time Here: __________________ 

mailto:info@sierraphotographystudios.com

